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05 November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Thank you to those who completed the catering survey over half term. The information 

received has proved useful to determine the level of demand for future meals at school.  

From Monday 9 November 2020 we will trial serving a hot meal each day for Years 10, 11, 

12 and 13. The trial will run for one week to ensure we can implement the necessary 

protective measures. The dining room tills will be used as normal for Years 10 and 11 and 

the fingerprint scanner will be sanitised between each use. The cold food selection will 

continue to be available along with drinks and fruit etc. 6th Form students will continue to be 

served from the common room. If the trial is successful we will aim to extend the hot food 

option to all other year groups as soon as possible. 

Students will remain in their existing bubbles and year groups will not be able to mix 

together. The dining room serving area will be thoroughly cleaned between each service and 

students will be expected to wear face coverings when collecting their meal following the 

recent Government guidance. 

Thanks for your support and cooperation 

Yours sincerely, 
 

D Foulkes 

 
Mr D Foulkes 
Business Manager 
 


